
 

 

 

February 12, 2021 

Subject: Request for Support for Delivering Community Power 

Dear Municipal Leaders, 

In 2016, the Canadian Union of Postal Workers, with a coalition of allies, launched Delivering 
Community Power – a visionary program for Canada Post to confront climate change, promote 
better access to expanded services, bring financial inclusion to unbanked and underbanked 
communities, and address other social inequalities – all by making the most of our existing 
public postal service network. 

Today, while progress has been made on many of the initiatives in the vision, the situation has 
become more urgent. Effects of climate change are deadly and are affecting nearly every part 
of society all around the world. The COVID-19 pandemic has revealed the need for a more 
equal, more resilient society that prioritizes the health of our must vulnerable neighbours and 
loved ones, before profit. We are relying more than ever on the internet to connect people and 
to do our business, but rural residents are getting second-class service. 

The continuing decline of letters combined with a dramatic rise in parcels from e-commerce 
makes it plain to see: the postal service has to adapt to a new reality. This is a great opportunity 
to address multiple problems at once, with a valued public infrastructure that connects 
everyone in their own community. 

Please consider proposing the attached resolution to have your municipality endorse the 
campaign for expanded services, financial viability, climate action, and – all through leveraging 
our public postal system. The time is now! 

Thank you for your support! 

 
Jan Simpson 
National President 
Canadian Union of Postal Workers 
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https://www.deliveringcommunitypower.ca/
https://www.deliveringcommunitypower.ca/

